
SUMMARY OF MEETING 
AMEREN SUPPLIER DIVERSITY SYMPOSIUM 

MARCH 27, 2013 – 5:00 TO 8:00 P.M. 
MARCH 28, 2013  -- 6:45 A.M. TO 3:15 P.M. 

 
On Wednesday, March 27 Chairman Robert Kenney attended the Ameren Supplier 
Diversity Reception where the Dartmouth Scholarships were awarded to two Ameren 
suppliers.  Ameren Chairman, President and CEO Tom Voss, Ameren Missouri President 
and CEO Warner Baxter, Ameren Illinois President and CEO Richard Mark, Managing 
Executive Supplier Diversity Byron Witherspoon, State Regulatory Liaison Gaye Suggett 
as well as various other Ameren personnel and Ameren suppliers were in attendance. 
 
On Thursday, March 28 Chairman Robert Kenney along with Illinois Commerce 
Commission Chairman Doug Scott gave opening remarks.  Ameren Vice President and 
Chief Diversity Officer Sharon Harvey-Davis, Ameren Sr. Director Supply Services 
Mark Brandt, Managing Executive Supplier Diversity Byron Witherspoon, State 
Regulatory Liaison Gaye Suggett, Ameren Illinois Sr. Director Regulatory Affairs Jackie 
Voiles as well as various other Ameren personnel and Ameren suppliers were in 
attendance.   
 
The 2013 Ameren Supplier Diversity Symposium brochure is attached. 
 
 












